
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2010 2:47 PM 
To: naafawest@comcast.net  

Subject: reply to agent on counsel. 

  

[Agent responds to Will Anderson’s comments.]  

  

After reading all of Will Anderson’s comments, I would like to add something 
positive.  I am positive that I made the right choice 4 years ago when I 
went Independent.  :)   

Positively Yours, 

 

mailto:naafawest@comcast.net

